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The Supply Chain Sustainability School has joined an exclusive group of companies in receiving Britain’s
most coveted business prize; a Queen’s Award for Enterprise.

We have been awarded the Queen’s Award for Enterprise in Sustainable Development because we have
delivered significant environmental, social and economic benefits to our Members and Partners, plus led
pioneering work to set new standards in climate change, modern slavery, social value, sustainable supply
chain management and more.

Ian Heptonstall, Director of Supply Chain Sustainability School said: “When we first floated the idea of an
online sustainability learning platform for the built environment industry, we were told it was unlikely that
competing companies would collaborate, nor would people use an online training platform. But most of all,
that the supply chain were simply not interested in sustainability.

“A decade on and 50,000 people have trained through the School – last year alone we had over 100,000 e-
learning downloads. We’re thrilled to receive a Queen’s Award for Enterprise in Sustainable Development. I
see it as thank you to all those people who have joined us to collaborate and drive real sustainable change
across our industry.”

Her Majesty The Queen personally approves the winners and the Department for Business, Energy &
Industrial Strategy publicly announced the winners on Thursday 21 April 2022. Now in its 56th year, the
Queen’s Awards for Enterprise are the most prestigious business awards in the country, only awarded for
outstanding achievements, entitling winning businesses to use the esteemed Queen’s Awards Emblem for
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the next five years.

Receiving this award from Her Majesty feels like recognition of all we’ve done over this past decade. A
huge victory for the School, but an even bigger victory for the built environment sector, and proof of our
collaborative success in driving real sustainable change.

Shaun McCarthy OBE, Chair of Supply Chain Sustainability School said: “I was honoured by Her Majesty in
2013 with an OBE for services to sustainability and London 2012. This is different, it’s not about me, it’s for
everybody involved in the School over the past 10 years and so, we dedicate this award to you! Thank you,
all.”

The School’s 10-year anniversary will take place on Tuesday 21 June 2022. Our vision is of a built
environment industry where everyone has the skills and knowledge to deliver a sustainable future.


